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Townsend, Erle

From: Nicholas Broadwater <nicholasbroadwater34@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, December 23, 2023 9:39 AM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click 

links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

To Whom it may concern, 

 

Maine is not California, no one that is actually from Maine (not moved here ) wants this state 

to adapt ANY laws or rules California has. The majority of Maine is rural we all want to keep it 

that way. This bill is dangerous and just feeds lies of climate change, you cannot make an 

argument that electric vehicles will help climate change. 

 

You people have DESTROYED Portland by continuously making decisions based on what out of 

state wants. All this bill is another draw to city people. 

 

California has had nothing but problems with not enough infrastructure for electric vehicles 

including full power brown outs. The bill makes no sense for Maine. 

 

Nick Broadwater 

 

Sent from my iPhone 


